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Teleconference Linking Instructions 
 

ILLINOIS MOTOR VEHICLE THEFT 
PREVENTION COUNCIL 

 
GRANT REVIEW COMMITTEE TELECONFERENCE 

MEETING 
 

Wednesday, April 14, 2004 – 10:00 a.m. 
 
 

For Grant Review Committee members and other interested 
parties wishing to link for the Grant Review Committee meeting 

teleconference, the following instructions should be followed: 
 

• Just prior to 10:00 a.m. CST dial 1-800-
965-3481# (Insure you include the # sign 
after the number). 

 
• When the message asks for a code number 

enter 8174798# (Insure you include the # 
sign after the number). 

 
 
The Council staff will be signed in at approximately 9:55 a.m. 
and awaiting your call. If for some reason there should be a 
glitch, our host code is 4122709#. You will not have to enter 
that number to access the teleconference. This number is 
being provided merely as a reference to the call if technical 
difficulties prohibit you from accessing the call by the above 
procedures.  
 
The Council staff will be convening for the meeting at the 
Council office, 120 Riverside Plaza, Suite #1016, Chicago, 
Illinois 60606 in the event that any Grant Review Committee 
member or interested party finds it more convenient to 
attend in person. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this teleconference, 
please call Gary Kupsak at (312) 793-8550. 


